Are you currently on a patient waiting list?



NHS Scotland is using a new text message service to ensure our patient waiting lists are up to date and that patients still need their appointments or operations.

Patients will receive a text message from the NHS Scotland National Elective Coordination Unit (NECU) on mobile number 07860 039092 with a link to answer a couple of questions that will allow us to update our records.

From: NHS Scotland-National Elective Coordination Unit (NECU).

Dear Patient, You are currently on the [NHS Board] [your specialty appointment] waiting list.

We have a question about your appointment or operation. Please visit your patient portal within the next 7 days at https://cqa.drdoctor.thirdparty.nhs.uk/9y9E7JMt9zdaNM to respond.

If you are unsure about this message and want to confirm it has been sent from NHS Scotland, please visit https://www.nhscfsd.co.uk/our-work/national-elective-coordination-unit/

Thank you.

Scan the QR code to visit our website



You can find out more about this here: https://www.nhscfsd.co.uk/our-work/national-elective-coordination-unit/